
  

  

May 3, 1976 

Mr. James P. Turner 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Civil Rights Division 
U. 8S. Department of Justice 
Washington, D. C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Turner: 

As you requested in your letter of April 26, 1976, I enclose 
a check in the amount of $52.40. 

This payment is made without waiving my client's right to 
recover it. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jim Lesar


